Norfolk Farmers Market Steering Committee Meeting

Tuesday, December 17, 2024

Present via Zoom: Committee members Lisa Auclair, Margaret Saxe, Richard Tomaselli,
Mary Jo Tomaselli, April Carter, Doug McDevitt. Proxi vote by George Vinnik to Margaret
Saxe

Lisa Auclair called the meeting to order at 5:04 p.m. Motion to approve the minutes of
the last meeting: Doug, second Dick Lisa gave the financial report. The expense for the
holiday market was approximately $700 for petty cash to pay for music, lunch for the
vendors, sexton, salary for market assistant and reimbursement for a Barnadette card.
The committee also voted to give bonuses to the market manager and the market
assistant.

The Holiday Market was a success and most vendors were happy with their sales,
despite lower buyer attendance than previous years. Discussion of the future of the
market. Norbrook Brewery has reached out to host markets at their venue. Lisa and
April will meet with them to discuss.

Lisa has expressed her desire to step down as market chair but would be willing to stay
on the committee and serve as treasurer.

The Committee voted on a schedule of meetings in 2025 as follows: January 7,
February 4, March 4, April 8, May 6, June 3. Committee members were reminded to
touch base with the town clerk to reaffirm their memberships.

Move to adjourn at 5:47 Doug, second Margaret.

Respectfully submitted,
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Mary Jo Tomaselli




